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PRESS RELEASE 
December 12, 2014 

SEXUAL OFFENDER NOTIFICATION 
 

Sheriff Mike Harrison announces the presence of a sexual offender in Gulf County. In 

compliance with state law, Shawn Bennett Wood registered his new permanent address 

with the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office.  Wood is a white male with brown hair and hazel 

eyes.  He is 40 years old, 6’ 00" and weighs approximately 192 lbs.  Wood is a registered 

sexual offender and lives at 105 Hunter Circle in Port St. Joe. 

More information on Wood is available online at:   

http://offender.fdle.state.fl.us/offender/flyer.do?personId=89988 
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